Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Trajfsc

Number:  #11-1-2020
Date: 11/12/2020
Subject: Reminder November General Meeting

Don't forget the November General Meeting is this
Saturday, November 14, 2020 at Dillions, 20585
North 59th Ave, Glendale, AZ 85308 from 1200 to

1300 (click address above for a map). Join us for fellowship
and food at 1100.

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a
response.
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